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Wirral Hospitals’ School 

“Working together to make everything better”

An Ofsted “Outstanding” School 

Headteacher:  Mr P Arrowsmith

Joseph Paxton Campus, 157 Park Road North, Claughton, Wirral. CH41 0DD

Tel: 0151-488-7680   
  e-mail:  schooloffice@wirralhs.co.uk 
Website www.wirralhs.co.uk
28th June 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may be aware, there was a parents’ evening scheduled for this term to allow you to meet your child’s teachers and discuss their progress in all subjects. 

Unfortunately, due to the rising cases on the Wirral, we have been forced to cancel this event, as well as cancelling all other whole-school events. As we do not have an alternative way of ensuring you can meet your child’s subject teachers, we have arranged alternative methods of reporting to you, the details of which are outlined below.
· You will receive your child’s report as normal. These are being sent out on Monday 5th July.

· Before the end of term, you will receive a phone call from your child’s form tutor to discuss the report, summarise the year and give you the opportunity to ask any questions or raise any concerns.

· At the start of next year, there will be a parents’ day with class teachers. This will take place on Friday 3rd September. Obviously, this is entirely dependent upon the rules and virus levels at the time. We will be in touch on Wednesday 1st September to confirm the arrangements.
· Students will not attend for their normal school day on Friday 3rd September.

· You will be allocated a convenient time to attend school on that day and your child should accompany you to meet their teachers. Please complete the attached reply slip to select the most convenient time slot. Please indicate your first and second preference, so that we can ensure all parents can be seen.
· Normal lessons for students begin on Monday 6th September.

I can only apologise for the continued disruption we face. I’m sure you can understand that these things are out of our control, but it still upsets me that we have not yet been able to return to normal and can’t yet welcome you back. We look forward to doing so next year, and getting back to doing what we do best.

Yours faithfully

Phill Arrowsmith

Headteacher
Parents and Carers Day

Friday 3rd September

Please complete the information below to indicate your first and second preferences for a time slot to meet your child’s teachers. If you are flexible please indicate this using one of the last 3 boxes.
It is essential that this reply slip is returned to us by Tuesday 6th July. We will then allocate a time slot and write back to you individually to let you know when to attend.

Please note: This entire event is subject to any restrictions that are in place by September and is, therefore, subject to late change. We will contact all parents by email on Wednesday 1st September to confirm the plans for the day.

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………
Parents’/Carer’s name: ………………………………………..

Please select from the options below:
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9.00am to 10.00am
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10.00am to 11.00am
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11.00am to 12.00pm
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1.00pm to 2.00pm
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2.00pm to 3.00pm
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3.00pm to 4.00pm
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4.00pm to 5.00pm
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Any time in the morning



Any time in the afternoon



I am flexible and can attend at any time between 9.00am and 5.00pm
Please view our website for the latest news and information, including all letters sent home
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